
LEGAL NOTICE 

INC. VILLAGE OF HEWLETT NECK 

PUBLIC HEARING 

TENTATIVE VILLAGE BUDGET 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the 

Incorporated Village of Hewlett Neck will hold a Public Hearing via Video 

Conference on Monday, April 12, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. in relation to the 

tentative budget of the Inc. Village of Hewlett Neck for fiscal year beginning 

June 1, 2021 and ending May 31, 2022, a copy of which is available at the 

office of the Village Clerk, 30 Piermont Avenue, Hewlett New York, where 

it may be inspected by any interested person during office hours 9:00 a.m. to 

4:00 p.m., weekdays. No compensation is proposed to be paid to any 

member of the Board of Trustees. Anyone wishing to participate in the 

telephone conference meeting can do so by emailing 

Villages3@optimum.net in advance.  

 

 At such public hearing, citizens and persons interested will have an 

opportunity to be heard. 

 

  

 

 

        

      Michelle Blandino, Village Clerk 

      Inc. Village of Hewlett Neck 
 

 

Dated: April 1.2021 

mailto:Villages3@optimum.net

